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P.E Newsletter  
 
 

As always, our Beaumont children have been impressing us with their P.E and 

sporting achievements. Our termly newsletter will provide you with an insight into 

what we have been up to! 

Our youngest members of Beaumont, 

Reception, have continued to work on 

their Ball Skills unit. Children are now 

confident rolling, throwing, catching and 

dribbling; Miss Brindle has been so 

impressed with their P.E progress this term!  

Mrs Seeds and Mr McLoughlin have told 

me all about Year 3 and 4’s ‘Revolting 

Children’ (taken from Matilda, the Musical) dance and I was lucky enough to have 

a sneak preview last week! Have we got some future West End stars amongst us? 

Dance has taken over at Beaumont this term! Have you seen the videos of Year 5’s 

Dance on Twitter? They have been learning how to do the rock and roll hand jive! I 

wonder if they can show you at home…  

All classes have had a real treat this half 

term – coaches from Lancashire Cricket 

Club have been teaching our fabulous 

cricket unit! We have really enjoyed our 

lessons where we have become more 

familiar with the rules and developed 

our batting technique. If your child 

would like to continue working their 

cricket skills out of school, and perhaps play competitively, please let us know and 

we can put you in touch with the right people.  
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We also invited coaches from Luke Joyce’s Pro 

Football Academy into Beaumont earlier this year, 

where classes developed their teamwork and 

communication skills, as well as improving their 

ability to pass, control, shoot and defend!  

Miss Toone and Mrs Suresh continue to enjoy their 

after school Netball club and the team are making 

brilliant progress. We are looking forward to some 

Netball fixtures against local schools in the Summer 

term.  

A very exciting opportunity was presented to some 

of our Year 5 and 6 children, who took part in a 

Dodgeball tournament with a difference – it was glow in the dark! We had so 

much fun aiming, dodging and devising tactics to beat our opponents!  

Earlier this term our Key Stage 2 girls took part in a national initiative, ‘Let Girls Play’. 

This campaign aims to promote girls’ football and I’m so pleased to say that our 

girls loved it! Goals were scored, shots were saved, and skills were showcased. We 

couldn’t think of a better way to spend our lunchtime than playing football in the 

sun! It was lovely to see our girls getting involved in football. Please let me know if 

your daughter would like to play for a local team outside of school.  

Our Year 5 and 6 Table Tennis team performed brilliantly at a recent tournament, 

where we placed 3rd overall, therefore 

earning a bronze medal! A special mention 

to Inaya and Faizan who played brilliantly 

and won all of their games! Well done, 

team Beaumont! 

Wow! Another busy half term of sport and 

P.E at Beaumont. Not only do our superstars 

work hard in school, we also show our 
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talents in the wider community too. Your teachers and 

peers love seeing your trophies, medals, and 

certificates, so please continue to bring them in to 

share. If you have any photos of your sporting 

achievements, please send them into school as we’d 

love to share them on our ‘Beaumont Believer’ board! 

With lots of events already planned for our upcoming 

Summer term, we have so much to look forward to. From national Sports Week to 

Sports Day and Tennis sessions to after school clubs in the sun, I’m already so 

excited! 

 

Have a lovely break and stay safe. 

Miss Mitchell-Yorke 

P.E Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


